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ALL Please join us for the 13th Annual Spring One-Act Festival today at 3:30PM in the HPAC.

Theater Arts students will be presenting readings and performances of original plays and devised

theater pieces. This event is free and open to the public.

YVH and GSA are hosting a bake sale after school today on the senior patio.  All proceeds will

benefit the Trevor Project, a national organization that provides 24/7 crisis intervention and suicide

prevention services to LGBTQ young people.

GSA invites you to celebrate pride month! Wear your PRIDE SWAG! Pick up a pride ribbon,

educate yourself with a GenderBread flier* and an educational slideshow on Google Classroom!

The Junior Class will be giving away a summer beach basket to whoever can correctly guess the

number of Swedish fish that are in our jar. Each guess will cost $1 each and the winner will be

announced on Friday. Come find us in the student Union during lunch periods.

This Friday will be the final performance from our chorus seniors! This free concert will

feature solos, duets, trios, and quartets from our Junior and Senior chorus students.  Concert starts at

7pm.   Admission is free for all.  We hope to see you there!

The Buddies Club is hosting a collaborative art project on June 13th in room A107. Anyone

interested is welcome to come and participate. We hope to see you all there.

Please remember to check your school email and grade level Google classroom regularly for

important updates and reminders!

Please click on the link to view the June Exam Schedule and Bus Schedule.

Please note frequently used telephone numbers:

●     Attendance: 630-3117 or 630-3118

●     Guidance: 630-3101

●     Nurse: 630-3123

●     Main Office: 630-3095

9th Grade

10th Grade

11th Grade

https://resources.finalsite.net/images/v1653566345/harrisoncsdorg/jhfyuae4vz0bvegcqdp0/June2022ExamandBusSchedule.pdf


12th  Grade It’s Senior Week! Be sure to check Google classroom for daily themes!

Students Who Need Help Completing the FAFSA and TAP Applications Can Drop into HESC's

Virtual Lounge!

● Beginning February 2, HESC representatives will be available every Wednesday, 3:00-6:00

pm, at our virtual drop-in lounge to answer questions about the FAFSA and TAP applications.

● Students and parents must create their own FSA IDs and each student and one parent need

FSA IDs to electronically sign and submit the FAFSA.

● Links to each Wednesday's Drop-in Lounge are found at StartHereGetThere.ny.gov/dropin.

SCHOLARSHIPS

Various scholarships are available at https://studentscholarships.org/newsletter.php

11th & 12th

Grade

COLLEGE VISITS

For a complete list of college visits, please visit Naviance.

https://clicktime.symantec.com/38QioZSi2rwZnee3q7ZqkGj6xn?u=https%3A%2F%2Fstartheregetthere.ny.gov%2Fdropin
https://studentscholarships.org/newsletter.php

